Angela Sparkman 310 Earle St. Quanah, TX 79252 March 20, 2018

Lillie Cary
Principal
Reagan Elementary School
205 E. 8th Street
Quanah, TX 79252

Dear Mrs. Cary:

Please accept this as official notice of my resignation. As you know, my husband has taken a transfer within his company to Amarillo, Texas. We plan on moving at the beginning of the summer.

I want you to know that I truly appreciate the many opportunities that Quanah ISD has given me. I would not be the teacher I am today without the support and guidance of this wonderful school.

I will deeply miss Reagan Elementary School!

Sincerely,

Angela Sparkman

Success Center Learning Center

Accepted via email

Accepted Via email

4-2-2018